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August 18, 2025 

Devon Horntvedt 
Battle Mountain Resources, Inc. 
6900 E Layton Ave. 
Denver, CO 802137 
 

RE:    San Luis Project, File No. M-1988-112, 112d-3 Reclamation Permit Amendment (AM-4) Notice of 
Formal Public Hearing Withdraw 

 

Dear Mr. Horntvedt: 

As of August 18, 2025, the Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety (Division) received Party Status 
Withdrawal Forms for all objecting parties  for the above listed Amendment Application.  This notice is 
to inform you that the Formal Public Hearing before the Mined Land Reclamation Board that was 
scheduled for the August 20-21, 2025 meeting has been withdrawn.  No further action is necessary at 
this time.  An approval document and request for Financial Warranty Increase will be sent under a 
separate cover.   

If you require additional information, or have questions or concerns, please contact me.  Direct contact 
can be made at the Division’s Grand Junction Field Office, by phone at 303-919-2997 or by email at 
lucas.west@state.co.us.   

Sincerely, 
 

 
Lucas West 
Environmental Protection Specialist 
Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety 
 
Cc: Travis Marshall, DRMS 
 
Ec: Devon Horntvedt, BMRI, Inc. 
 Melissa Meyer, Engineering Analytics, Inc.  
 Eric Roads, Engineering Analytics, Inc.  
 Jeff Fugate, DRMS AGO Counsel 
  


